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Chapter Spotlight:
Hyperia #94
Ventura, CA

Our Sisters of Hyperia #94 have
been raising funds for their local
charities and their scholarship fund.
In addition, they manned a booth at
their Greek festival and baked
desserts for a church luncheon in
October. Various events they have
participated in, such as their Pancake
Breakfast and support at their local
golf tournament, has allowed them
to donate funds to their parish. They
just finished baking 70 dozen
koulourakia for their holiday bake
sale. In the new year, they will have
their annual holiday potluck and gift
exchange on January 4, which DG
Sofie will be attending. Lastly, they
will begin planning their Membership
Tea and Greek Independence Day
Luncheon that will incorporate the
children of St. Demetrios reciting
poems and performing traditional
dances. Lastly, they are looking into  
doing an event for the local
community  affected by the fires. 

On December 7, Aegina #340 hosted a joint District Lodge
Visitation for the District Lodge along with Helenos #432. DG
Sofie, DTG Michele, DS Mercie, and Advisor to the DOP Carol
were in attendance. After the workshop, DG Jim Dedakis hosted
an AHEPA Family Christmas Party for all chapters in Arizona. 50
members of the Arizona AHEPA Family were in attendance and
a great time was had by all. Thank you DG Jim for hosting the
event and opening your home for the DOP Visitation. 

AZ District Lodge
Visitation

Midwinter Conference in San Bernardino,
CA on January 25, 2025

Make sure to register for this year’s Midwinter Conference in
San Bernardino, CA on January 25, 2025. The AHEPA
Arrowhead #302 chapter will be celebrating their 90th
Anniversary that evening and if you sign up before January 3,
2025, you can save $15 for early bird registration. The District
Lodge and our Grand Governor, Zone IV, Linda Belba hopes to
see you in San Bernardino, CA!

Hyperia #94 Visitation on January 4, 2025
Philia #380 Visitation on February 5, 2025
Midwinter Conference is January 25, 2025 at the
Elks Club in San Bernardino
PDG Carol Stathopoulos’ Testimonial Dinner in
Chandler, AZ on February 8, 2025 
Sisterhood Conference hosted in April 2025
District Convention in Northridge, CA in June 2025

Upcoming Key Dates DOP Raffle Tickets
Thank you to everyone who
has already submitted their
raffle ticket stubs back to DT
Rene! If you are unable to sell
your tickets, please use the
prepaid envelope that was
sent to you to return your
tickets. This will allow the
District Lodge to save on
reprinting these tickets in the
future. 


